
 

 

 

THE HOPI TRIBE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION IS 

CURRENTLY SEEKING APPLICANTS TO FILL THREE (3) VACANCIES ON 

THE CURRENT BOARD: 
 

• ONE (1) BOARD VACANCY WITH A 4-YEAR TERM, 
DESIGNATED FOR A HOPI/TEWA POSITION. 

 

• TWO (2) BOARD VACANCIES WITH 4-YEAR TERM, 
DESIGNATED FOR AT-LARGE POSITIONS. 

 
The Hopi Tribe Economic Development Corporation (HTEDC) is a federally chartered 

Section 17 Corporation, wholly owned by the Hopi Tribe. It is established under federal 

charter provisions, making it distinct and separate from the Hopi Tribe. HTEDC is 

governed by a Board of seven directors, who are appointed by the Hopi Tribal Council 

following an interview process.  

All Directors must meet the qualifications outlined in the HTEDC By-laws and pass a 

mandatory background check. Submission of resume and cover letter are needed. 

Individuals interested in applying may request a board packet or seek more information 

by contacting Hopi Tribe Economic Development Corporation at info@htedc.net or 

calling 928-522-8675.  

These positions are open until filled. 


